

Shepherds’ Trust suggested bulletin announcement for the weekend of November 10/11 

Re: Shepherds’ Trust collection – November 17/18
From: Shepherds’ Trust Communications Planning Committee

As members of our Catholic community, we regularly benefit from the tireless service of our priests. Called by God and ordained to care for His people, our priests serve our families, in churches, schools, hospitals, nursing homes, missions and on the streets. The Shepherds’ Trust ensures our priests can live their retirement years with dignity.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For many of our retired shepherds, this means “lending a hand” to accommodate their special needs so that they continue to live with dignity. The Shepherds’ Trust collection will take place in all parishes in the Archdiocese during the weekend of November 17/18. Envelopes will be distributed the weekend of November 10/11.   

This fund does more than just support our priests in their retirement years; it is a tangible way to care for those who always cared for us and give thanks for the blessings we have received through them. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.
